
 

P.U.P.S. Inc. 

People United Providing Services 

5004 St. Paul Ct.  

Hillside, IL. 60162 

www.pupsinc.homestead.com 

 

We are looking for donations on behalf of our PUPS organization, which is made up of 

current and retired UPS employees and members of Union Locals 705, 710 and 701. We 

are a not for profit retirees club united together to provide social services, information, 

and fellowship for our retirees. 

We need your help with our upcoming Annual Picnic to be held Saturday July 21, 2018. 

We are looking for items we can offer as raffle/door prizes. We would appreciate any 

donation of any size from your business or organization. Your donation will help us 

continue to achieve our goal in providing services for our retirees and their families. 

Your generous donation of services or merchandise will be publicly acknowledged at our 

event and through promotional announcements and fliers advertising our picnic. A logo 

or prominent note will be sent out to all our members thanking you for your generosity 

in our monthly Newsletter. Additionally, your business could benefit greatly by your kind 

donation to our club through word of mouth by our members. 

To learn more about our group or our event please contact John Bauer at 708-609-9326 

or the contacts listed below. 

Thank you for your consideration of our request, and we look forward to hearing from 

you in the near future. 

Sincerely, 

Jim Woods, Chairman PUPS Inc.       708) 767-3122 

Ron Vasivilla, Secretary PUPS Inc.    (708) 544-7515 

 

 


